
From: Cornell Evans   
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 6:00 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca 
Subject: I don't agree with the proposed project. 

Have you seen the monstrosity that Pemberton build north of 65 Oneida Crescent? 

A building in front of another building. 

When the high winds started a couple of months ago, the woden panels were flying all 
over the place. Good thing that no one get hurt. 

Secondly, the new development is by Pemberton that is called something about 
townhouses. 

The wind between buildings accelerates, how are we supposed to deal with that. 

I suggest that Pemberton build low rise towers or townhouses as their name suggests. 
Or build a park or shops. 

Are the people that are supposed to approve this get any benefits from Pemberton?  

It looks like Pemberton is building everything in this area. Why? 

Thank you! 

Cornell Evans 

65 Oneida Crescent 

Apt. 1010 

Richmond Hill ON 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

